Rutland Southern Vermont Regional Airport Committee Meeting

February 27, 2020

Attendance:

Christopher Beitzel, Brian Pinsonault, Charlie Rockwell, Mike Klopchin, Gary Joseph, Kim Rupe and Ed Bove.

Minutes:

Airport:

- Masterplan Update
 - There is no completion date set. There is not a public hearing date set.
- Gorge Rd. Repairs
 - VTrans hired Markowski Construction to make the necessary repairs from last summers washout. Work to begin in March.
- Hazard Beacons
 - Discussions on keeping or removing the hazard beacons is still ongoing. The FAA stated
 that the towers themselves further enhance the obstruction of the terrain. If the state
 decides to keep the hazard beacons then the State must maintain them and keep the
 beacons lit. If the State decided not to keep the beacons then the State needs to
 remove the towers and notify the FAA.
- Mike Klopchin suggested when the airport is going to need new equipment or field improvements that the State and the Town of Clarendon work together to help with funding.

EAA:

No events have been planned for Rutland to date.

Cape Air:

• New Tecnam aircraft will be used to take 9 passengers from Rutland to Boston and back should enter service April 8th 2020.